
The babies book 
of remembrance

Early Pregnancy Assessment Unit
(E.P.A.U.)

Tel: 0300 019 5713

You may wish to view the book in the Chapel prior to deciding 
on your own entry as these can be adapted as to your own 
personal choice. Please feel free to contact the hospital 
chaplain to discuss.

Helpful contact details.
The Miscarriage Association
c/o Clayton Hospital
Northgate
Wakefield
West Yorkshire WF1 3JS
www.miscarriageassociation.org.uk
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To read this leaflet in a different language, please visit our website:
www.uhd.nhs.uk/visit/patient-information-leaflets and use the language 

and accessibility function available along the top of the site.
To ask for this leaflet in larger print, please contact the patient experience team 

on 0300 019 8499 or email patientexperienceteam@uhd.nhs.uk.
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When a baby is lost at whatever stage of pregnancy there are 
few tangible reminders of their existence. You may feel there  
is nowhere specific to go and remember your loss, or to place 
the baby’s name.

It may be a comfort for you to know there is a special place.

A Book of Remembrance just for babies is kept in the chapel of 
the Royal Bournemouth Hospital. You can record the name of 
your baby in this book, free of charge. If your baby was sadly 
miscarried, and you do not know its sex, then a surname is 
sufficient, e.g. Baby Smith.

Once a baby’s name is entered, it can be viewed by  
telephoning the chaplain to arrange a convenient time.  
This ensures that the book is open at the correct page for you.  
However, it is always on view in a special glass cabinet,  
open at the correct month.

We also have a Service of Remembrance for lost babies of any 
gestational age, this of course, includes babies lost through  
miscarriage, ectopic pregnancy, stillbirth or lost at any time 
during the pregnancy. This service is normally held every 
October, during Babyloss Awareness week. Details can be 
obtained from the hospital chaplain. The chaplain along with 
nursing and  
midwifery staff are available for support as necessary.

Please contact the Chaplain on: 0300 019 4221  
for further information.
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If you would like your baby to be remembered in this way please 
fill in the details below and send or deliver this part of the leaflet 

to:	 The Chaplain’s Office 
	 The Royal Bournemouth Hospital
	 Castle Lane East, Bournemouth, Dorset BH7 7DW      

The Royal Bournemouth Hospital Book of remembrance  
for babies

  I wish to enter my baby’s details in the Book of Remembrance

Name: 
(Parents/Mother/Father)

Address: 

 

Telephone:

Baby’s name:

D.O.B./Miscarriage/Died:

Baby’s name:

Memorial (total number of lines per entry is 5 please):


